




























































































OCEAN PINES ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Proposed Topic for Discussion 

by Board of Directors 

DATE: 4.09.2024 

TOPIC: ARC Guidelines 

FOR INCLUSION IN MEETING HELD ON: 4.20.2024 

SUBMITTED BY: Elaine Brady  

TOPIC: Second Reading 

CONCISE STATEMENT 

ARC GUIDELINE REVISION 

Continuing effort to improve and update Guidelines using language that is as simplified and direct as possible to 

reduce confusion and misunderstanding. 

Modifications and additions are based on: 

Issues that have arisen in ARC meetings. 
- ARC's interpretation of the Guidelines as they apply to the changing characteristics of the Community.
- The heightened concern over the Communities appearance by Residents.

Primary areas being addressed are: 

- The need for more current property Surveys and Site Plans to make informed decisions

More detail on what will be needed to apply for Variances and Exceptions
- Construction requirements, including Fencing, Docks, Driveways, Structures and Vacant Lots

Plantings and Tree Removal

Drainage including Fill, Grading, and Culvert Pipes

Recreational Vehicle Storage

Home-based Businesses

Elimination of outdated references
- Signs (including Flags) - note: vetted by counsel

Attached are notes on any changes to first reading for the second reading 























































































































OCEAN PINES ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Proposed Topic for Discussion 

by Board of Directors 

DATE: 4.12.2024 

TOPIC: Establishing a Historical Work Group 

FOR INCLUSION IN MEETING HELD ON: 4.20.2024 

SUBMITTED BY: Elaine Brady  

TOPIC: Historical Work Group 

Establish a Work Group in order to collect, properly preserve and organize of historical OP items, along with 

determining how to best showcase them. 

The 50th Anniversary Committee received many documents and pictures from individuals who helped shape our 

community. There was some discussion at that time of creating a way to display them, however other than 

repurposing a few message boards surrounding the Administration parking lot for a handful of items, the rest has 

been sitting in storage. 

It's time we should start looking at ways to organize and showcase those items. Additionally we should collect our 

more recent documents and pictures in order for future generations to not only learn the history of the beginnings of 

OP, but how the community has evolved over the years before the inherent knowledge and documents are lost. 



(i) 
OCEAN PINES ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Proposed Topic for Discussion 

by Board of Directors 

DATE: 4.12.2024 

TOPIC: East Room and Anna Foltz Room 

FOR INCLUSION IN MEETING HELD ON: 4.20.2024 

SUBMITTED BY: Elaine Brady  

TOPIC: Community Center Room Plaques 

Member, Joe Reynolds suggested to have the East Room name changed to the Phyllis East Room, as few know that the 

room was named after Phyllis East. 

Phyllis was the long-term Secretary to the GM and Board, keeping track and organizing all OPA documents, before 

computers and the internet were even a thing. She was a trusted confident and the number one resource for anyone 

wanting to know anything about Ocean Pines, and she set the standard emulated by our wonderful administrative team 

today. 

And while the Anna Foltz Room is clearly identified, it was also suggested we provide more information on the 

achievements of both women in some manner. 

I would like to have the board consider passing this to the Operations Team to add those items at the entrance to each 

of those rooms. 










